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I am sad to report that long-time member of Pueblo Skeet and Trap Club, George Williams, passed away on 
August 16th. His service will be held at 10:30 AM on Friday, August 30, 2024, in the Montgomery & Steward 
Funeral Chapel. Online condolences can be made at: www.MontgomerySteward.com.  
 
Our August registered ATA shoot was held on Sunday, August 11th and went very well. Our final registered 
ATA shoot of the season is Sunday, September 29th.  A volunteer sign-up sheet is at the club house – we 
can always use you help. We have scheduled a night shoot and potluck on Saturday, September 21st.  
Bring your favorite side dish or dessert – the club will provide burgers and hotdogs, and we will start cooking 
around 6 p.m. We need volunteers to help set up and close as well. As a reminder the club will be closed 
the next day, Sunday, September 22nd.  
 
We have very few volunteers signed up for the month of September. The following dates are still open:  
September 1, 8, 15, 25.  If no one signs up to open/close, the club will not be open. 
 
4-H practice will finish on August 28th, ending extended Wednesday hours. Starting September 1st our fall 
hours will be 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.  
 
If you placed a shot order, we are expecting delivery by the end of the month. If you didn’t place a special 
order, there will be plenty available in inventory.  
 
To help attract more shooters we now have a Facebook page.  It is active now but still needs a lot of 
work.  If you are on Facebook check it out and like our page.  Search for Pueblo Skeet & Trap Club. We 
also have a new stock of bumper stickers, so grab one or two next time you visit the club.   
 
You need to sign in at the clubhouse BEFORE you go to the field to shoot, and you must sign in EVERY 
visit to the range! We have received reports that this is happening more and more, please respect this 
important rule and the volunteers who must enforce it.  
 
Safety - Do not enter a trap house without releasing the throwing arm first.  Do not load your gun until you 
are on the shooting pad and it is your turn to shoot.  Do not leave the shooting pad until you have opened 
your gun and cleared the empties from the chamber.  No shot larger than 7 1/2 and nothing other than 
lead shot.  If you see something that doesn't look safe, say something. 
 
If at any time you have thoughts or questions for the Board of Directors, forward them to the Club email 
(this one) and we'll get them before the Board at the next Board meeting.  Board meetings are the 3rd 
Tuesday of each month at 6 pm.  Copies of the Board Meeting minutes are posted on the Club News 
bulletin board in the Clubhouse.   
 
It's your Club.  Get involved! 
 
Jay Lundahl 
President 
www.puebloskeetandtrap.com 
Follow us on Facebook @Pueblo Skeet & Trap Club  
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